
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to invite you to our upcoming parents 

meeting scheduled for November 30th, 2024 at 3:00PM. The meeting will take place at the school 

premises in your children’s classes on the second and third floors.  

This gathering presents an excellent opportunity for us to connect, share important updates and 

discuss your child's progress and experiences. We will cover various topics, including: 

 Discussion about the academic and behavioral aspects. 

 Clarifying any related questions or concerns about the grades/academic level with the 

teacher. 

Kindly note that: 

 It will take place from 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM, the gate will be closed at 4:30 PM. 

 The meeting is not obligatory and if you have a minor issue, you can discuss it with the teacher 

concerned over the phone according to their phone calls schedule timings. 

 Please sign up on the registration sheets upon your arrival as the list will be removed by 

4:30pm. 

 As we have large number of parents to serve so you need to be prepared with specific points 

(if you need more time you can take another personal appointment with the teacher any other 

day). 

 Consultation time per subject teacher is limited to (5) minutes only. 

 Students are not allowed to come.  

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child's education we look 

forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
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